
Continued on Page 3

Chartered August 1, 1916  ||  Volume 42, No. 25 ||  January 30, 2023
The Rotary Club of Reno Meets at The National Automobile Museum

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN

You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Speakers
Josh Bonde

February 6, 2023
Nevada State Museum

Nevada Donor Network
February 13, 2023

No Meeting
February 20, 2023

President’s Day Holiday

Ioana Corompaki
February 27, 2023
Autism Education

Chicken Tinga tacos

· Black Beans  · Cilantro Rice

· Flour tortillas

· Jalapeno, Cheese, Sour Cream, 

Salsa, Onions

Upcoming Events
Community Services Grant Review

Zoom Meeting ~ 4:00 pm
February 8, 2023

Rotary Club Board Meeting
Sunshine Litigation ~ 4:00 pm - 5:30 pm

February 21, 2023

Rotary District 5190 Conference
Harrah’s Lake Tahoe

April 28-30, 2023

Monday’s Program
Susan Novelli

Lemelson STEM Academy

Susan Novelli , Principal of Dorothy Lemelson 
S.T.E.M. Academy, will be our speaker next 
Monday.

The Dorothy Lemelson S.T.E.M. Academy 
opened in 1950 as Sierra Vista Elementary 
School. The original building was a former 
military building moved to the site. Additions 
were made to the building in 1955 and 1988.  
The first principal was Isabelle Moe.

In 2013 the school was remodeled and 
named after Dorothy Lemelson.  She and her 

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman...............President
David Spillers......................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering...................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
	 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue......... Tina Kahn, Mark Growdon
Vocational......................JoAnn Leonard
Youth Services	 Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Gayle Sherman.......Ex-officio RCR President
David Spillers........ Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Steve Kent....................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Vinnie Lucido.............................................$100
Kim Mazeres................................................$300
Bob Moore..................................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:........... Gordon Gossage
Pledge: ...................................Ron Percivalle
Scanner........................Anne-Louise Bennett
Sergeant At Arms......................Oliver Grosz
Cashier........................................ Steve Kent
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle............................................ Tina Kahn
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Zoom Greeter...........................Debe Fennell
Zoom Support........................Rich Schreinert
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

Community Service Committee 
Call for Letters of Interest
2022/2023 Funding Round

Funding Available: A total of $35,000 (for 
one or two projects), that address solutions to 
under-served/education challenged youth in 
our community. We are looking for projects 
with measurable results. You can submit for 
the total ($35,000) or a portion.

Process:  We are asking only for Letters of 
Interest at this time. The responses will be 
evaluated for a short second round, where 
we will ask for more information from the 
organizations.

INSTRUCTIONS

1. Please provide a description of your project. 
Keep your descriptions on ONE PAGE and 
keep your answers in at least 11 pt. font. 

2. Please attach a short budget as to how the 
grant will be spent. You can apply for $35,000 
or a smaller amount—one or two projects will 
be selected.

3. Send to Marlene Olsen: marlene@good-
standing.com by 5 p.m. on Jan. 30, 2023. 

mailto:marlene%40good-standing.com?subject=
mailto:marlene%40good-standing.com?subject=
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Raffle Prize!
Thank you Shenea Strader for donating 

back to the club the $75.00 you won at the 
last meeting!

Kirk Mische receives his Paul Harris Fellow 
+4 Award. Congratulations Kirk!

Rotary International Director Vicki Puliz 
presents a Major Donor award to Bill 
Creekbaum. Congratulations Bill!

Shenea Strader was named a member of 
the Paul Harris Society. Congratulations 
Shenea!

Save The Date
The Foundation Dinner is scheduled for 

March 24th. Location and time to follow.

Area 8 Speech Contest
The Area 8 Speech Contest will be 

Wednesday, April 5, at the lunch meeting of 
Sparks Rotary Club.

husband Jerome established the Lemelson 
Foundation in 1992 with the vision of 
cultivating future generations of inventors to 
create a better world.  The Lemelson 
Foundation is the school’s benefactor for 
S.T.E.M. Education.

Susan Novelli
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the
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Club of Reno

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes
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